
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Just Add...Faith” 

Scripture Reading: Hebrews 11:6 

David Gray 

8/19 Robert & Kiran 
McLaughlin 

8/21 Bob & Mickey Hecht 

 

8/24 Mary Reeve 

8/28 Mandy Bradford 

8/30 Robert McLaughlin 

       BIRTHDAYS &  

      ANNIVERSARIES 

12932 S. Elwood Ave 

PO Box 145 / Glenpool, OK 74033 

Office Phone: (918) 291-2211 

office@glenpoolchurchofchrist.com August 18, 2024 

• John & Karen Hughes, friends of the Burns’, 
need prayers of strength & healing. John’s 
health has taken a swift decline & he is now 
residing at the Beehive in Glenpool. 

• Betty Simmons has Covid & strep throat. 
Prayers for her quickly healing & that Bob 
remains healthy. 

• Susan Yeager had her 3rd round of chemo 
last Thursday. Prayers for strength & healing 
over the next few weeks. 

• Billie English had a drain tube placed to help 
drain excess fluid, prayers this gives her 
some much needed relief. 

• Billy McConnell fell & broke his nose. Prayers for his swift recovery. 
• Jaime Bongers, friend of Brianna Harris, asked for prayers for her parents’ 

health. Her father is in the ICU at Hillcrest & her Mom fell & injured her hip. 
Prayers of healing for her parents & strength for Jaime as she cares for them. 

 
 
Long Term Prayers: Susan Yeager (chemo), Barbara Girod (pain management), 
Bob Williams (broken back/rehab), Lonnell Campbell (cancer), Eddie Whitchurch Jr. 
(chemo treatment), Jordan Brandt - Barbara Vaughan's Granddaughter (heart 
transplant), Kristi Lepek—friend of Marlana Lingle (heart issues), Lane Hethering-
ton (cancer), Jim Westoff  (cancer), Ellie Goldston, Michael Ashbrook, Fredde Path, 
Toni O'Neal, Dianna Hickman, Barbara Vaughan, Billie English (chemo)  
 
Missions: Brandon & Katie Price (Ukraine) & Cambodia Christian Ministries 

Last Week’s Contribution $4,536 

Contribution thru July     $159,477 

Special Contributions         $57,441 

Mark 10                                $6,678 

Ukraine                                 $1,350 

Cambodia                             $1,400 

Budget thru June               $160,800 

Weekly 2024 Budget         $5,360 

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 

Elders will meet today at 3PM in the 
Library. To schedule a meeting time 
see Todd. 



Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:00 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Preaching Minister 

DEACONS 

Robert Bradford, Music 

Joshua Harris, Young Families 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

DEACONS 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

• CarePortal: Connor & Madeleine 

Albers 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce Rothell  

Every 4th Sunday at 3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:  

                  Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel,                   

                  Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach:  

                  BJ Neal & Carolyn Prescott 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch 

8/18 PM: Elders Meeting @3 

8/25 PM: Glenwood Devo 
@3:30 

FYI: Some may have noticed the 
VBS message still scrolling on the 
LED sign. We lost communication 
with the board & are in the process 
of finding a solution.  

Lia Whittle—Can say the Fruit 
of the Spirit 

 

The Family Volleyball & Cookout scheduled for this evening has 
been rescheduled to join the Bradford's Going Away Celebration 
on Sunday September 8th following evening service. Everyone is invited!  

Teacher helper needed for the Toddler class 
on Wednesday evenings this Fall Quarter 
beginning in September. If you can help, see 
Debbie.  

We are collecting GENTLY USED (not new) "back-up" clothing items for 
kids at Glenpool Elementary. Sizes 5T-16(XL), pants & shirts, everything 
laundered before drop-off please. There will be a tub in the foyer under 
the First-Aid Kit. A great reason to clean out your closets!  


